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SEATTLE, Feb. 26, 2009 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] today received confirmation from the U.S. State Department that
two Boeing employees have been identified as among the fatalities from this week's Turkish Airlines Flight 1951
accident in Amsterdam. Boeing extends its deepest condolences to their families, friends and colleagues. A third
Boeing employee on Flight 1951 sustained injuries and remains hospitalized. The company is awaiting official
notification about the condition of the fourth employee on the flight. Boeing remains committed to supporting
the families of our employees through this very difficult time. Given the pending information, and at the request
of some of the affected families, the specific condition of each employee on the airplane isn't being released by
Boeing at this time.

"This is a very sad day for our company," Chairman, President and CEO Jim McNerney said. "Our thoughts and
prayers are with our colleagues' families, friends and co-workers and with the families of everyone who was on
the flight."
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